FORT WORTH.

TRANSPORTATION AND PUBLIC WORKS
STREETS AND STORMWATER OPERATIONS

November 13, 2018

Dear Business Community Partners,

The City of Fort Worth is implemehting a four year program to resurface streets in the downtown area.
For a block by block breakdown of planned construction, please see the attached project schedule by year
of the planned start of construction. Road construction will include repaving the asphalt roadway from
curb-to-curb, installation of Americans with Disabilities Act (A.D.A.) compliant curb ramps at

intersections, and new pavement markings.

Construction for the roadway segments listed as 2019 in the attachment are scheduled to begin in
December 2018. The city will host a pre-construction meeting with the contractor and business owners
on November 27, 2018 at the Fort Worth Central Library at 2 p.m. and 6 p.m. to ensure stakeholders are
aware of the upcoming construction schedule and pertinent construction contacts. Construction
contractors will minimize construction impacts by keeping a clean work site, following parking
regulations, and maintaining safety signage. In general, construction crews will be working from 7 a.m.

to 6 p.m., Monday through Friday. Permission to work on weekends may be granted, if necessary.

Questions and Comments related to the sequencing and impacts of roadwork scheduled for
downtown may be directed to Ms. Lauren Prieur, Pavement Management Administrator at
Lauren.Prieur@fortworthtexas.gov or 817.392.6035.

We appreciate yoyr patience during this construction and look forward to the completion of these

important improv¢ments.

Richard Martinez
Assistant Transportation and Public Works Director

TRANSPORTATION & PUBLIC WORKS — Streets & Stormwater Operations
5001 JAMES AVENUE, FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76115
817-392-8010 ® FAX 817-392-5168




